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 Ms. Bolton has created a Parent/Community survey to assess the needs of the families of our 
district.  The data that was given will assist the schools and Community Education in offering 
quality and helpful programs and events to the district.  The percentages are attached along with 
the survey question. 

 

 Community Education with The Office of Teaching and Learning has been working with the Harvey 
Park District in creating summer enrichment programs that can be offer at the schools or the Park 
District facilities, this year for summer.  Mrs. Miller, Director of T & L met with members of the 
park district to set up opportunities for our students and the community.  Ms. Bolton has also been 
working with the park district to work on family/community based field trips for this summer as 
well.  From our survey data, community based field trips were very high on the “must have” of the 
survey. 

 

 Ms. Bolton has been working with Carol Meyer and Mrs. Fowlkes with the Digital Divide grant.  We 
will be partnering with South Suburban College in this program if we received this grant.  In the 
interim, Ms Bolton has been working with SSC to create a more parent friendly approach to helping 
the parent met their educational goals through SSC Free Adult Education Classes offered at the 
college. 

 

 Family Christian Health Center has invited Ms. Bolton and District 152 to attend 
their First Annual Community and Business Leaders Meet and Greet on Friday, May 
2nd.  Ms. Bolton will be sending out information to make sure that our School Board 
Members, Superintendent and Cabinet will be able to attend this event.   

 

 We are excited to have organization that have partnered with Harvey Public Schools, Dist. 
152.  Several organizations will be holding events held in the community: 
@Harvey Park District: 
- April 12th Holiday Egg Hunt 
- Community Gardening Project 
-AYSO Soccer League June 9th-Sept. 3 
-Youth Baseball League 
@Markham Park District: 
-Panthers Basketball League.  Registration starts now.  Call 596-3366; $35 fee 
@City of Chicago 
-April 19th Saturday-Man-Boy Mentoring Breakfast presented by The Concerned Christian 
Men INC.  Guest speaker Mr. Willard S. Evans, President, Peoples Gas. Simeon Career 
Academy 8147 S. Vincennes   
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